



Minutes of the Holy Island Parish Council Meeting held due to Covid19 by video link on April 27th 2020 at 4.00pm

775
Present.
Councillors.
R. Coombes – Chairman.






B. Kyle.






M. Porter.






G. Douglas

776
Apologies.


Councillor K. Johnson and Clerk J. A. Bevan

777
Declarations of Interest.



Development Trust:       
    J.A. Bevan is on Committee.

                                 G. Douglas Assistant Manager at the Heritage Centre.



Holy Island Partnership.
    R. Coombes is on committee.






    K. Johnson is on committee.

778
Statements by the public.
    None

779
Minutes of the last meeting.

The Minutes of the meeting held on December 9th 2019 were approved. Councillor Porter proposing and Councillor Kyle seconding.

780
Walk Over.


Mr Bob Hodgson and Mr Graham Buckley from NCC came to the Island and with 


R. Coombes, M. Porter and J. Bevan went through the village highlighting several issues. Due 


to the current situation a lot of what was discussed is now on hold.

781
Toilets.


It is now certain that the toilets in Green Lane Car Park will now be totally refurbished. It was 

mentioned that NCC would hope to do this before the season began. It was raised that with the car parks closed and no visitors to the Island now might be a good time to do this. It was agreed that R. Coombes would contact Paul Jones to look at this.

782
Finance.


Payment of £523.02 to Marygate House in support of the Holy Island Support Group Shop 


and £74.02 annual membership fee for the Northumberland Association of Local Councils 


was approved. 

783
Planning.


Town View. HIPC did not object but in view of concern from neighbours asked that the


Application be referred to the Planning Committee.


Seaburn House. HIPC had objected.

784
Date of next meeting.


The next meeting is to be held in the Crossman Hall at 6.00 pm on Monday May 25th along


with the Annual Parish Meeting assuming government guidelines at that time allow for 

Public Meetings. If they do not the Annual Parish Council Meeting will be on-line and advice taken on how the Annual Parish Meeting can be held conforming both to the legal requirement for this to be in Public and complying with Covid19 regulations.

Meeting closed at 4.20pm.
(#784 date correction – 5/5/20)

